Working Group For IEEE 1247

Galveston, TX – 10/1/02

 

Attendees:
25 (roster sheet was lost)

 

1. A presentation was made of the proposed technical corrections.  They were reviewed and accepted by the attendees.

2. A question was raised regarding the necessity to define a X/R ratio for the source impedance equipment test.  That question was answered and withdrawn.

3. The WG will proceed to ballot the existing draft with the proposed technical changes.  The ballot letter will describe the corrections and limit the scope of the ballot to only those changes.  However, other comments will be received, compiled and analyzed.  All comments will be reported to HVS and ADSCOM for future action.

4. The issue of the document number (IEEE 1247 or C37.39) was raised.  It was thought that IEEE Headquarters might be willing to accept a change in the document number to C37.39.  However, the WG decided that it was premature to make that change at this time.  It was thought that a document number change at this time might delay urgently needed technical corrections to the document.  Therefore, this question will be deferred for future action by HVS or ADSCOM.
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